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Nov. 8,1961
Dear Mother,

I sent a letter a week ago, but I think I put the wrong address on it so I'm writing
again, we received your post card it was very intresting for Marina .

Well at the end of February beginning of March we should have a baby .

	

We want
a boy.

There Is very little information about the visas, we still have not received them
and untill (sic) we do, we cannot leave the Soviet Union.
You can send me a few pennies, if you like, alot (sic) of my friends are interested

in collecting coins from America .



The weather here is cold and rather rainy now, although there still is no snow.
If you have any old photos of myself and of you also, please send them .
Do you ever hear anything from Aunt Lillian in New Orleans?
And how about John?
Marina sends her love and asks do you want to be a grandmother again??
Are you still working for those people? You have changed address (sic) again

haven't you?
Well that's about all for now.

	

Write soon.
Lo~ve

Lee
Enclo,sed are some pictures of Leningrad where Marina was born (this is not Minsk)
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